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Dear Director, 
 
I am glad an enquiry has been opened upon the matter of Greyhound racing.  
I like many others are against Greyhound racing as it is an absolutely cruel barbaric form of 
entertainment at the expense of animals who feel pain just like we do. 
I hope one day that humans who allow and take part in this disgrace will move beyond such 
cruelty. Please help in doing so. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kirsty Moroney 
 


